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SUMARY  
What is at the heart of peace-building after five decades of violence and civil war in Colombia? In the 
Amazonian department of Caquetá, considered a FARC stronghold, 300 families are currently faced 
with implementing the peace agreement in their territory while also forging the road to sustainable 
development.  This process entails trusting others, collaborating, and making decisions about health 
and education services, environmental problems, and even aspects of everyday life.  Since 2013 these 
families participate in a program called Paisajes Conectados (Connected Landscapes), implemented by 
Fondo Acción, a Colombian NGO.  
 
The Paisajes Conectados program is focused on reducing deforestation and promoting sustainable 
development in two municipalities of Caquetá. Its mission is to build new skills and share knowledge 
within local communities in order to strengthen governance and participation.  My research intends 
to determine how the training that the communities have received from the program has helped them 
to strengthen their social capital, community capacity domains, and, in a broader picture, the 
relationship among local governance and conservation efforts.  A New Hope is a recognition of the 
knowledge, abilities, and work that communities have done with the support of Fondo Acción.  

 
BIO 
 Ms. Fontecha, a journalist with a minor in history (2012), is currently a Master’s candidate at the 
University of Florida. Her graduate work has focused on communicating science and sustainable 
development and advancing thinking regarding collaboration in post-conflict scenarios. She writes 
for international and Colombian media. 
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